
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a bid opening on the Water & Sewer Main Replacement-

Phase II Project on Wednesday, April 28, 2021 at 10:00am at the Town of Moriah Court House, 

42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Matt Brassard   Councilman 

   

Others Present:  Chip Perry, Art Morgan, Jacob Kubricky, Charles Manfred, Lucas Cain, 

Jonathan Souleup and Rose French-Town Clerk. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava turned the bid opening over to Jonathan Souleup from Cedarwood 

Engineering. 

 

Two (2) bids were received: 

 

John Kubricky & Sons, LLC  

PO Box 603 

Glens Falls, NY  12801 

$647,561.00 base bid 

$81,922.00 alternate bid 

All attachments as required.   

 

Manfred Construction, Inc. 

5094 NYS Route 9N 

Westport, NY  12993 

$605,000.00 base bid 

$68,600.00 alternate bid. 

All attachments as required. 

 

Manfred Construction is apparent low bidder.  The Town Clerk will make copies of the bids.  

Jonathan Souleup-Cedarwood Engineering will review bids and make recommendation to the 

Board for Board meeting on May 13, 2021. 

 

The bid opening closed at 10:08am. 

 

___________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


